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16 HOUSES IN MULTIPLE OCCUPANCY - SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING GUIDANCE 
(AN194-2006) 

 
Reference is made to Article II of the minute of the meeting of this Committee of 12th September,  
2005 which agreed to the publication of the proposed Supplementary Planning Guidance for 
consultation purposes.  In addition, it was agreed that the Director of Planning and Transportation 
would report back on the results of the exercise within 6 months with any proposed modifications with 
a view to adopting the Guidance as a material planning consideration.  The Committee is asked to 
note that the public consultation exercise on the supplementary planning guidance has now been 
undertaken.  The results of this consultation exercise are being analysed and it is intended to Report 
the findings of the Consultation exercise and any proposed modifications to the supplementary 
guidance to the meeting of this Committee in August 2006. 


